Auxiliary Day Packed with Information!

The annual meeting of the MLC Ladies’ Auxiliary
received rave reviews from those in attendance.

Pastor Nate Scharf, Auxiliary pastoral adviser,
opened the day with a devotion centered on the
theme “Saved by the Solas.” The Women’s Choir,
directed by Professor Grace Hennig, added some
wonderful music to the worship service.

Presentations from MLC President Zarling, Student Body President Evan Arrowsmith, the
Auxiliary 2017 scholarship recipient, and many others offered great updates on the most
recent events at MLC. A video and action scenes from the musical Camelot brought some fine
entertainment before lunch.

The afternoon provided workshops by students and MLC representatives on student finances,
international experiences, and the MLC student teaching program.

Tutor Nate Wordell ended the day in the Chapel of the Christ with a devotion entitled “Old-
Fashioned Righteousness.” We're already looking forward to next year’s meeting on Saturday,
October 6, 2018!

Auxiliary Project Funding Starts Strong

The MLC Ladies’ Auxiliary project list includes three
standing projects each year: scholarships ($3,000),
library materials ($1,250), and outreach opportunities
($2,500).

In addition, faculty, staff, and students are asked to
submit projects not funded by their regular budgets.
We are amazed at the variety of projects submitted
from across so many departments of the college! This
year's projects include travel assistance for student
teachers, a 3-D printer, a baseball pitching screen,
instrument microphones, dinnerware for events, and
many more - totaling about $26,000 for all the



https://mlc-wels.edu/

projects.

We are especially grateful for the generosity of our supporters as we start this project season.
Already, nine projects have been funded with a value of almost $14,000! Thank you! If you
can help us fund these worthwhile projects, visit our website for more information.

Promote the Auxiliary in Your Congregation

The MLC Ladies’ Auxiliary requests your help in
spreading the word about this year’s projects and
events.

Perhaps your congregation would be willing to take an
offering for the Auxiliary. You could put up our poster
or distribute our bulletin insert to inform your
members about our projects.

Maybe a ladies’ group wants to adopt one of our projects. You can direct them to thdist of
projects on our website, which shows the projects still in need of funding and their cost.

Some of your church’s members might like to donate to our annual Bingo Nigh{pictured).
You'll be getting more information about that soon! Keep the Auxiliary in your prayers and let
us know if there is any way we can assist your efforts to promote our mission!

Like Us on Facebook!

It’s an old request, but to be honest, following the MLC
Ladies’ Auxiliary Facebook page will be the easiest way to
keep up on the progress of the Auxiliary.

We will post the progress of our project list and highlight
projects you might be interested in. We will keep you up
to date on the latest way we will support MLC students
and how you can help.

For example, watch for updates on Bingo Night coming
up next semester and what kind of donations you can
make to that fun night — no matter where you live!

We'll also show you how the projects funded by the Auxiliary have benefited our students and
how the students react to our newest funded projects.
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